

## PLANNING BOARD

## **PUBLIC HEARING**

Notice is hereby given that the Avon Planning Board will hold a Public Hearing on Thursday, April 18, 2024 at 7:15 P.M. regarding property located at 120 Stockwell Drive. This hearing will consist of a Special Permit under Section 255-5.4 for construction performed in the water supply district for the installation of a new gas station. The hearing will be conducted via hybrid participation and may be accessed remotely or in person at the Avon Town Hall. The meeting link can be found at https://www.avon-ma.gov/node/59/agenda/2024.

Plans may be viewed prior to the hearing at the Town Clerks Office or found on the Town Website. <a href="https://www.avon-ma.gov">https://www.avon-ma.gov</a>.

Charles Comeau, Chairman AVON PLANNING BOARD

Publication dates: April 3 and April 10, 2024 in The Enterprise